
Betty Ross Academy for Lifetime Learning Scholarship 
 

Academy for Lifetime Learning 

P.O. Box 509 

Exmore, Va.  23350  

 

 

 January 6, 2015 

 

 

Dear STEMM Scholarship Applicant: 

  

The Academy for Lifetime Learning invites you to apply for a $1,000 Scholarship.  This 

Scholarship will be awarded to a student graduating from an Eastern Shore of Virginia high 

school or from the Eastern Shore Community College who has been accepted at an accredited 

college or university.  The Scholarship is to be used to defray college expenses and is available 

to a student who intends to major in STEMM: Science, Technology, Engineering, Mathematics 

or Medical Sciences, which includes a four-year Nursing Degree.   

  

The Academy members will expect to meet the student who is awarded the scholarship at an 

Award Ceremony in the spring of 2015.  At that time we invite the student to discuss his/her 

educational goals and aspirations. 

  

Entries will be judged on merit alone; to ensure fairness, each applicant’s identity will be hidden 

from the judges. 

  

Applications must be postmarked by May 15, 2015.  The Scholarship winner will be notified by 

June 15, 2014.   

  

Go to the Academy’s website for the application and instructions 

at:   allesva.org/scholarship.  Should you have any questions after reviewing the website material 

please contact Tony Picardi, 757-442-4481. 

  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Dr. Anthony C. Picardi 

Chairman, ALL Scholarship Committee 

 

 

 

http://allesva.org/scholarship

